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This is the fourth report from the Northern Ireland Registry of Deliberate Self-Harm
since its pilot stage in 2007. The NI Registry is part of the Northern Ireland Suicide
Prevention Strategy "Protect Life – A Shared Vision‟. The NI Registry is a
collaboration with the National Registry of Deliberate Self-harm in the Republic of
Ireland which has been operating since 2000.
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